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1. C

2. B

3. C

4. B

5. C

6. C

7. B

8. D

9. C

10. A

Déterminez quel choix répond le mieux à chaque question.

1) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly twice the value of the digit in
the dizaines place?

A. 49

B. 13

C. 24

D. 57

2) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly twice the value of the digit in
the billions place?

A. 179

B. 336

C. 285

D. 962

3) Which choice has a digit in the billions place
that is exactly twice the value of the digit in
the centaines place?

A. 182 967

B. 294 658

C. 524 889

D. 921 568

4) Which choice has a digit in the dizaines place
that is exactly three times the value of the
digit in the millions place?

A. 7 346 921

B. 4 217 933

C. 7 823 946

D. 5 943 671

5) Which choice has a digit in the billions place
that is exactly three times the value of the digit
in the dizaines place?

A. 2 487

B. 4 719

C. 9 623

D. 4 325

6) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly three times the value of the
digit in the dizaines place?

A. 421 653

B. 685 123

C. 571 939

D. 361 294

7) Which choice has a digit in the millions place
that is exactly four times the value of the digit
in the unités place?

A. 42 536

B. 47 381

C. 45 813

D. 35 612

8) Which choice has a digit in the billions place
that is exactly four times the value of the digit
in the dizaines place?

A. 256 139

B. 692 731

C. 921 374

D. 125 826

9) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly five times the value of the digit
in the dizaines place?

A. 9 751 624

B. 1 397 426

C. 4 391 715

D. 6 837 519

10) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly six times the value of the digit
in the dizaines place?

A. 16

B. 41

C. 28

D. 72
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